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MEMORANDUM 

   

  

 

Harlan, 

I have reviewed the helical pier design by Atlas Foundation Co., dated April 1, 2016.  I understand the 

soils are poor at the site, and the helical piers will be required to stabilize and properly support the 

existing structure.   

 

Per our conversation, I will meet you at the site on Thursday, August 4
th
, to review the condition of the 

existing foundation walls, as well as some of the existing wood framing which may be damaged.  I can 

provide a PE-certified report on my findings after our site visit. 

 

If you need anything in the meantime, please don’t hesitate to contact me.   

 

Regards, 

Herzog Engineering, LLC 

 

 

 

Joshua Herzog, PE, LEED AP 

Licensed Structural Engineer 

 

 

 

To: Harlan Worsham Date: August 2, 2016 

Company: Solid Rock Construction    

From: Josh Herzog Project No:  

Project Name: 956 Geranium Ave E 

RE: Structural Assessment 


